

## **Guildford Local Plan Consultation - video**

Colin Cross			Wed, Jun 8, 2016 at 3:34 PM
To: Tom Stevens	>, Councillors	>, Satish Mistry	
>, Karen Stevens		>, Martin Giles	>,
"anne.milton.mp@parliament.uk"			

Dear Satish

Further to my earlier email I have now received a legal view that basically states that as this film is being misrepresented as a broad range of opinions and it is clearly a piece of pro-plan propaganda then ,showing it where we are, at a sensitive moment in the consultation process, we are putting that process in peril.

By feeding the public a biased view, masquerading as a balanced one then the whole 6 week process is being placed in unnecessary jeopardy.

That's only one lawyers view of course but he is quite senior . I leave it to GBC to make the call.

Regards

Colin Cross

Sent with Good (www.good.com)

[Quoted text hidden]

Guildford Borough Council has arrangements for handling sensitive emails. For more information on how you may be affected please go to <a href="https://www.guildford.gov.uk/SecureEmail">www.guildford.gov.uk/SecureEmail</a>. If you have received this message in error, please (a) notify the sender immediately, (b) destroy this email and any attachments, and (c) do not use, copy, and/or disclose this email or any attachments to any person.

Guildford Borough Council regularly updates virus software to ensure as far as possible that its networks are free of viruses. However, you will need to check this message and any attachments for viruses as Guildford Borough Council can take no responsibility for any computer virus that might be transferred by this email.

The contents of this email may not reflect Guildford Borough Council policy. We store and monitor all emails and attachments sent and received by Guildford Borough Council employees in our Cryoserver system for up to 2 years to prevent misuse of the Council's networks.